

P. O. BOX 15040 • PHOENIX, ARIZONA 85060 (602) 966-6236

December 7, 1976

Carl Dabelstein 8209 West 78th Street Overland Park, KANSAS 66204 Dear Carl,

Many thanks for your reception report of KNIX-AM, at 1580 kHz, on November 15, 1976. The information you gave was correct, as compared against our program log.

VERIFICATION:

This is to verify your reception of KNIX-AM on the evening of November 15, 1976, between 6:28 PM and 6:30 PM Central Standard Time.

It was our sign-off which you heard.

As a former NRC member myself, I can appriciate a good DX catch, and as the Engineer here, I can appriciate the fact that we were doing so well in Kansas.

Thanks again Carl.

Cliff Reno

Engineer KNIX AM-FM